
 
City of Oelwein 

Bid Opening 
December 12, 2019 

11:00 A.M. 
 
 
 
PRESENT: Utility Superintendent Kane, Tammy Smith 
 
Two bids were received and opened for the purchase of a 2020 Dump Truck with snowplow and 
hydraulics. 
 
 
 Thompson Truck & Trailer, Cedar Rapids   $109,356.63 
  International w/ Henderson snowplow 
  SS Dump     $    3,971.00 
  SS Tailgate Sander    $    3,601.00 
  TOTAL      $116,928.63  

Estimated delivery date of August 1, 2020 
 
 
 Don’s Truck Sales, Fairbank    $108,350.00 
  Freightliner w/Henderson snowplow 
  Option SS Dump Body           2,900.35 
  SS Tailgate Sander           3,975.00 
  TOTAL      $115,225.35  
   
 
Kane took the bids for review.  They will be forwarded to the City Council for action at the December 23, 
2019 Council meeting. 


